
  

 

      
 
 
 
 
15th May 2018  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The St Mary’s Athletics Carnival will be held on Tuesday 5th June at Barton Park, 114 Gladstone St 

North Parramatta. In order for the carnival to run smoothly and successfully, we are asking for 

parent helpers to assist on the day. If you are able to assist at the carnival, please fill in the form 

below and return it to school by Friday 25th May.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Laura McFarlane 

Sport Coordinator 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
ATHLETICS CARNIVAL – Tuesday 5th June 2018 
 
Please return slip to school by Friday 25th May. 
 
 
Name: …………………………………………….  Contact No: ………………………………… 
 
 
Child’s Name: …………………………………….  Child’s Class: ………………………………. 
 
 
 I am able to help set up from 8.15am 
 
 I am able to help pack up from 2.30pm 
 
 I am able to assist at the Athletics Carnival 
 
 I have some knowledge and/or experience in Little Athletics Track and Field Events. 
             Please circle the event/s in which you are comfortable assisting with on the day. 
 
 Shot Put Long Jump     Place Judging   Timekeeping 
 
 I have completed a recent Child Protection course 
 


